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Chair Thompson and Members of the Committee, thank you so much for giving me time to 
share my thoughts on SB 254 with you today. My name is Mariela Cisneros and I am a voter in 
Gardner, KS. I am writing today to encourage the committee to protect educational opportunities 
for all Kansans and vote no on SB 254.  

I have a daughter and her education is something very important and the only inheritance that I 
can give her for a better future and life for her. I want the best for her has a single mom the 
education for her is very important.  

Once again, I thank you all for hearing my story and thoughts on this bill, and I encourage you 
all to vote no of the passage of SB 254 to protect educational opportunities for all Kansans. 
Thank you.  

 


